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· Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment which is available on our website and in hard copy from the office.
· We would like to thank the entire school community for the great support received in relation to our school musical. The entire endeavor was a great success and was an amazing experience for the children. It was fantastic to perform in such a beautiful setting. We are very appreciative for the generosity of all our sponsors. We are also so grateful to the teachers for all their work in preparing the children for Pirates of the Curry Bean. Well done all!
· The Board of Management would like to sincerely thank the Parents’ Association for their sponsorship of all their work in relation to the school musical and the 6th Class graduation along with all other work during the year. We are so lucky as a school to have such support and such an active parents association.
· The Board of Management would like to thank the teaching staff for all of their work in relation to sport in the school throughout the year. There has been great effort training teams and organizing games and it is a wonderful extra-curricular activity for the children. This was particularly highlighted in a wonderful Active Schools Week in early June. It gave children the chance to experience different physical activities and contributed immensely to their well-being.
· The children in the Caterpillar Room have moved into their new classroom and we are delighted with the beautiful new classroom and Sensory room. We would like to put on record our thanks to our caretaker Peter Maguire who put in so much work modifying different aspects of the room. The Board are delighted with the Induction Day for children in our new Butterfly Room and look forward to the children beginning in September.
· The school have been issued with a School Book Grant for all children. This amounts to €80 per child and our teachers are busy preparing booklists in line with this budget. Books will begin to arrive into the school during the Summer holidays and will be awaiting the children in September
· The Board are delighted to announce the school has qualified for the BLAST Arts programme and a qualified artist will work with one of the 6th classes at different stages of the coming year.
· The school closes on June 28th for the Summer holidays and will re-open on Thursday August 29th. 
Padraig Farrell
Secretary to the Board of Management
St Oliver Plunkett Primary School
image1.jpeg
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Blackcastle, Navan, Co. Meath. C15 R642

ST. OLIVER PLUNKETT (&)




